
 

 
PUBLIC QUESTION TIME – COUNCIL MEETING  

 

Questions must be written and be received by Council by 10am on the day of the meeting.  
Questions can be emailed to enquiries@gplains.vic.gov.au, or hand delivered to Council offices.  

 

Required Information 

Date   

First Name  Surname  

Postal address   

Suburb  Post Code  

Phone  Mobile  

Email   

Suburb to be disclosed  Yes  No 

Questions for Council 

Date of Council meeting  

Subject  

PLEASE NOTE: There is a limit of two questions per person, per meeting. 

Question 1:  

 

Question 2 (if applicable):   

 

 By ticking this box, I acknowledge that Golden Plains Shire Council will accept this communication as 
containing my electronic signature for the purpose of signing this document to identify me in accordance with 
Electronic Transactions (Victoria) Act 2000. 

Electronic signature (please type your name)  

IMPORTANT INFORMATION:  

 You can find more information on participating in question time in Council’s Policy - Public Participation in 
Council Meetings and Governance Rules, available on Council's website. 
 

 Golden Plains Shire Council considers that the responsible handling of personal information is a key aspect of 
democratic governance, and is strongly committed to protecting an individual's right to privacy. Council will 
comply with the Information Privacy Principles as set out in the Privacy and Data Protection Act 2014. The 
information will be used for the primary purpose it was collected or any related purpose for which the individual 
would reasonably expect Council to use or disclose the information. The information will not be disclosed to 
any other party unless Council is required to do so by law. 

2 Pope Street, PO Box 111, BANNOCKBURN, VIC, 3331 
Ph: 03 5220 7111 / 1300 363 036  
Email: enquiries@gplains.vic.gov.au  
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